
1

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

D.R. Kiel-N.S. Hammon  
Wednesday, January 18, 2017 3:24 PM 
CommAsst
Mark Peterson - on Agenda for 1/19/17

Dear Fair Political Practices Commission, 

Our elected DA, Mark Peterson, has been caught misusing funds.  It wasn't a one time deal, the abuse 
of power has been going on for years. Before you pen your resolve I respectfully request for you to 
ask yourself,  

'How would I feel if I lived in Contra Costa County with a DA that has a history of not embracing the 
laws?' 

Mark Peterson is a criminal, needs to be made financially and criminally responsible.  You have 
power and resources to help the people of the county, please refer this case to the attorney general in 
addition to a sever financial penalty. 

Fed Up Contra Costa Resident (Pacheco), 
-Nancy  


